

St Margaret's Church, Streatley

1 Huckleberry Close Luton

03.11.15

Dear Brenda and St Margaret's Church PCC,

Thank you for your kind donation of £122.54 towards our Feel Good Shoe Project.

Level Trust help children living in poverty in Luton to do their best at school. One way we do this is by providing school shoes for children like Anna.

Anna is 9 years old and new to the town. Her mum moved the family here after being made redundant and was really struggling to provide for the family. But, with your kind donation, Anna's school were able to provide her mum with a gift card that she could redeem at a local shoe shop. Now, Anna is enjoying wearing her new pair of shoes to school each day. She gets to feel "normal" again, as she settles into her new school and this is one less thing for her mum to have to worry about at a time when much of life is very difficult.

On behalf of Anna and the 3000 other children that we help each year, **thank you** for making our work possible. We will add you to our supporter database so that you can stay up to date with the difference that your donation is making to children impacted by poverty.

Kind regards,

Katy Hall

Interim Director

Melals